ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.
Anchoraae. AK 99501

January 15, 2015

RE: Invitation to Bid # 14-49-203272
2015 Port Mackenzie Rail Extension Rail Purchase

Notice of Cancelation

This letter serves as notification that Alaska Railroad Corporation is
hereby canceling the above referenced ITB in its entirety at this time.

The ARRC appreciates the time and effort put forth in preparing bid
packets and apologizes for any inconveniences this may have caused.

If you have any questions in regards to this notice please feel free to
contact me.

Thank you,

A

Greg C Goemer

Sr. Contract Administrator
907-265-2593 - phone
907-265-2439 - fax
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